Gleaner - 1990-12-19

# Births and

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

BORN

LEAHY - Michael and Sandra are very happy to announce the arrival of their fifth child Bryana Lillian on November 24th. 1990. Sister for Lea, Mitchell, Troy and Brady, and granddaughter for Mr. and Mrs. Colvin Watt and Mrs. and Mrs. James Leahy. Also 33rd great grandchild for Mrs. Mrs. for James Watt, all of Franklin.

MYRE - in Valleyfield on December 5, 1990 is born Marie-Pier, 7 lbs. 1 oz. daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Gabriel Myre (Chantal David). Proud grandparents are Mrs. Claire David and Mr. and Mrs. Gaétan Myre.

## JONES, Christina

DEATH NOTICE

At home on Monday, December 10th, 1990 at the age of 97. Christina (Glendinning) Jones of 811 Linda Place, Prescott. Beloved will of the late William Sidney Jones. Dear mother of Muriet (Mrs. Chefs. Curists) of Stanstead Clyde Curlis) of Stanstead, Ouebec and Vera (Mrs. F.B. Bleakney) of Prescott. Dear sister of Mary Glendinning of Prescott. Pre-deceased by 2 sons Lloyd and Kenneth. Loving grandmother grandchildren an and

Visitation was held at the Grant Brown Funeral Home, 416 Dibble Street West Prescott on Tuesday from 2-4 p.m. and 7-9 p.m. Funeral Sences were held in the Chapel of the Funeral Home on Wednes-day, December 12th, 1990 at 1:30 p.m. Followed by cremation

great-grandchildren.

Memorial Donations to the Red Cross Hamemakers, St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church Memorial Fund, or the Charity of your choice would be gratefully acknowledged.

BORN

DELISLE - Stéphane and Sheilah (née Duheme) are proud to announce the arrival of their daughter Joelle Joy (7 lbs. 3 oz.) 20" long at 23:45 hrs. (II:45 p.m.) on Saturday, December 1, 1990 at the Centre Hospitalier de Valleyfield. Proud grandparents are Wilfred and Eva Duheme and Ronald and Jeannette Delisle. Special thanks to the hospital staff for their service and kindness.

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to sincerely thank all my friends who so kindly sent me get well wishes and birthday cards while I was recovering from surgery in the Royal Victoria Hospital. No one will ever know unless you have been there how you await the mail man every day. Thanks again & God Bless

Kay Higgins And also Merry Christ-mas & Happy New Year from Jake & myself.

We would like to take

this opportunity to thank

our relatives, and friends for the cards, letters, visits, telephone calls and inquiries about our health during the past months. Also your Prayers as we are sure that they helped.

Dorothy and Purvis

CARD OF THANKS

It is with sincere appreciation and special thanks to our son Ricky, Betty Rolleri and all our family and friends for the time involved to arrange for such a successful 25th Wedding Anniversary for Howard and myself. It was an evening which neither of us will ever forget for the rest of our lives. The thoughtfulness of the gifts, cards and best wishes will always be in our memories of our "Silver Anniversary" along with seeing all our family, relatives and so many friends which we will always cherish. Once again, thanks to everyone, everygreatly thing was appreciated.

Mary and Howard Duheme

I wish to thank all my family, relatives, friends and neighbors for the lovely birthday party which was given in my honour, Please consider this as a personal thank you. All was greatly appreciated. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Rose O'Connor

IN MEMORIAM

FORRESTER, Thomas -In loving memory of a dear husband, father and grandfather who passed away December 26th, 1984. fell asleep without You

goodbye It's lonely here without you,

for life is not the same to us since you were called away. Sadly missed, Rita and family

# IN MEMORIAM



Knox (née Lewis) passed away June 29th, 1990, in which cancer had taken her life, but never, never her Spirit and Memory. "MOM", this was the hardest thing That we all had to do, Was when we lost you on June 29th

At 1/4 to two, We walked up and down

We all paced the floor. Everyone trying to do their best

As we reached the entrance of your door. Tears, oh how they tried hard not to fall

As we heard the doctor Coming, down the hall. What he had to say, to you,

Started our tears to fall And breaking our hearts in two. But, not you "MOM"

You said, you were prepared to go

Whenever God needed you But it hurt the family, so

Days, weeks, and months have passed But our longing for you will forever last. And when we all sit down to our Christmas

We'll be saying a prayer for you, "MOM" May you sleep in Heavenly Peace. Departed from us but never,

WEDDING RECEPTION

never to be forgotten From all of her loving family

### SALLY THERESE O'BRIEN and LESLIE BRIAN BARRETT

December 29th, 1990 8 p.m.

CANADIAN LEGION ORMSTOWN 33 PRINCE ALBERT ST.

Members and friends welcome

MR. & MRS. ARNOLD MILNE will be hosting an OPEN HOUSE in honor of

The family of

Arnold & Marjorie's 50th Wedding Anniversary Saturday, December 29, 1 to 4 p.m. - 7 to 9 p.m.

Sunday, December 30, 1 to 4 p.m. AT WAYNE & NANCY MILNE'S MOONLIGHT LAKE HOME PLEASE NO GIFTS

Ellerton-Lamb wedding in Hemmingford

#### by Florence Ellerton Hemmingford Correspondent A pretty wedding took place on Saturday, Oct. 27,

1990 at 4:00 p.m. at St-

Andrew's United Church in Hemmingford when Carmen Irene daughter of Mrs. Florence Ellerton and the late Gerald Ellerton of Hemmingford and Mr. Brian Gordon Lamb son of Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Lamb of Barrington were joined in matrimony. The Rev. Andrew Sandilands of St. Luke's Anglican Church, performed the double ring ceremony.

